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From: Jennifer Ebbitt <jtebbitt@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 20, 2024 9:37 AM
To: Nazaneen Healy <nhealy@losaltosca.gov>
Cc: Ken Ebbitt <kebbitt@gmail.com>
Subject: 707 Benvenue Public Meeting Notice

 
Dear Nazaneen, 
 
I understand you are the Project Planner for 707 Benvenue. First let me say, we are
excited to welcome new neighbors on Benvenue. The cul-de-sac on our street is a
special place. Children are often learning how to ride bikes, practicing jumps on
ramps, shooting hoops, skateboarding and playing in our beloved Benvenue cul-de-
sac. It is also the gathering location for our block party socials. 
 
I am unable to attend the meeting today, however as a resident near the cul-de-sac,
would kindly ask that the project and construction teams be mindful of cleaning up the
sharp objects (nails, broken glass, wood, sharp metals, exacto blades, etc.) that are
often unintentionally left as debris on construction sites, or in this case, in the cul-de-
sac where many of our neighborhood kids play. 
 
Many of the neighborhood children use the cul-de-sac as a place afterschool to
gather and to play. My worry is that the cul-de-sac becomes a “parking lot” for
construction teams and that our neighborhood children are left without their local
gathering / play space. It would be great if the construction crew could be mindful to
leave the cut-thru path and the basketball hoop area accessible and a safe place for
kids to gather and utilize. 
 
Lastly, it would be great if you could remind the on-going construction teams to mind
their speed on our street, especially at the "horseshoe" portion of our street. We have
witnessed too many "near misses" and hope to keep everyone safe. We look forward
to welcoming our new neighbors when the project is complete. 
 
Many thanks for your consideration.
 
Warm regards,
Jennifer + Ken Ebbitt
700 Benvenue Avenue
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